
 

 
Nation’s Largest Anti-Sex Trafficking Organization Expands  

Midwest Programs to Help Survivors 

Marcia A. Preston named Regional Director of Philanthropy and Awareness 

 

(Chicago, January 15, 2020) ---Selah Freedom, the nation’s leading anti-sex trafficking 
service provider, has expanded their Midwest team with the appointment of Marcia 
Preston as Regional Director of Philanthropy and Awareness, Midwest. 

Sex trafficking is one of the biggest industries not only in the Midwest, but in the 
United States as a whole. Three of the biggest hotspots for sex trafficking are 
Chicago, IL, Saint Louis, MO and Madison, WI and Selah Freedom has exponentially 
expanded their programming in the Midwest to bring freedom to the exploited 
through four strong programs: Advocacy & Awareness, Prevention, Outreach and 
Residential.  

Preston brings exceptional experience in advocating for marginalized and under-
represented communities and she has served in leadership roles for over 20 years 
building collaborative partnerships, development resources, strategic event planning, 
project grant evaluation and organizational leadership. 

Preston will identify and partner with philanthropic groups and donors to help raise awareness and funding that will 
save lives and help eradicate sex trafficking.  

“Selah Freedom is grateful for Marcia’s new presence and knowledge on our team and we are excited about the new 
philanthropic possibilities that will expand our existing programs in the Midwest,” says Elizabeth Melendez Fisher Good, 
CEO/Co-Founder of Selah Freedom and it’s nonprofit arm, The Selah Way Foundation. 

Preston is a graduate of Dominican University with a Bachelor of Science Degree in Organizational Leadership. 

For more information, visit: www.Selahfreedom.com and www.selahfreedom.com. 

 

Contact: 

Andrea Martone, (917)-929-0527, Andrea@SelahFreedom.com 


